
 

 

Connecticut College  

Waterfront Site and Regatta Information 

 

The Connecticut College Waterfront has undergone a tremendous renovation, which has 

changed many aspects of our site. Please read below: 

Parking: 

• Only 1 team van/vehicle per team to park at the boathouse/waterfront in the gravel lot. 

• All spectators and additional team vehicles are required to park up the hill in the athletic 

center parking lot. DO NOT PARK ON THE HILL. 

• There is absolutely no access to the adjacent field to the north of the Sailing Boathouse.  

Viewing: 

• Viewing is now from the east side of the train tracks. Teams will likely want to set up 

and be based from this area. If you are bringing a tent, please bring weights not stakes 

to secure it. 

• Two port-o-potties will be on site for the event. 

Boats: 

• All 36 sailboats are now on a floating dock. 


